
 Bright Horizons at Spotswood 

410 Main Street 
Spotswood, NJ  08884 

(732) 251-2686 

June 25th – June 29th    
Here's "What in the World Happened" this week at Bright Horizons at Spotswood: 

 We received the support of Ms. Tameeka, Ms. Jen, Ms. Barbara, and Ms. Stephanie from the sub 
pool.  

 Our infant class explored sound and rhythm with mini pianos in their classroom.   

 Ms. Pooja and her toddlers made hand-print fireworks in our Art Studio.  

 Ms. Kris and her junior preschool class experimented with vinegar and baking soda to make mini red, 
white and blue volcanos.  

 Ms. Melisa and our preschoolers made patriotic pinwheels in the Art Studio.  

 Our Camp Explorations visited Churchill Junior High to see a theater production of ‘Colors’! 

 Our X-treme Campers practiced their strikes at Bowlero Bowling in addition to their weekly swim trip.  

Here are some reminders and things to look forward to for next week and beyond: 

 Water Play continued this week! Our Preschool, Toddler and Infant classes’ participate no 
Wednesday. Our Kindergarten Prep Camp Explorations participate on Thursdays. Please you’re your 
child to school in their bathing suit, sun-screened, and ready to play! 

 Summer time is here. Please provide at least 2 changes of weather appropriate clothing for your 
child’s cubby. In addition, Water-Play starts next week! Please send your child In already in their 
bathing suit and sun-screened on your child’s assigned day. 

 Remember to like us on Facebook at www.facebook.com/BHspotswood.  We always update the page 
and we would love for you to join our online community.                                           

 Please note that any schedule changes to your child’s enrollment including shift in hours must be 
approved by the office with advance notice. 

 Please don’t forget to take advantage of our Special Family Referral Program this summer! For a 
limited time, we are DOUBLING our Family Referral Credit!  Please stop by the office for more 
information. 

 Make sure you check out our center website at www.brighthorizons.com/spotswood for the latest 
information and photo galleries. 
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